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29th March 2019 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Spring 2 
Issue 12 

This week’s Worship 
theme: 

 
Sacrifice  

Congratulations to all the children for 
their fantastic work in class this week!  

 
Star of the Week 

Emilia in Owls for splendid maths work 
this week and a continued amazing 

attitude to learning. 
 Charlie in Skylarks for being helpful 

and improving his reading by practising 
every day. 

Leo in Kestrels for trying his hardest 
and always staying positive. 

Writers of the Week 
  Ruby in Owls 

     Daisy in Skylarks 
and  

   Gracie in Kestrels 

 

Team Points 
 

1st Place: Newton  
2nd Place: Einstein 

3rd Place: Curie 
 

  
£5 Attendance Award 

 
This week’s attendance reward goes 

to Skylarks. 
Well done!!! 

 

Kestrels Gooderstone Gathering 
 

Kestrels enjoyed a morning of learning some 
revision skills, but also breathing, yoga and 
mindfulness techniques, including playing 

instruments.  

      
 

 
 
 

Clubs 
Monday Lunchtime: SATs revision club, available 
to Year 6 only.  
Tuesday lunchtime: Lego Club 
Tuesday after school: Multi-Sports  
Wednesday after school: Street Dance  
Thursday after school: Taekwondo 
Friday lunchtime: Netball Club 
 
After school clubs finish at 4.15pm please ensure you 
arrive promptly to pick up your children. 

Year 5 cycling road safety training 
 

On the first week back after the holiday Year 5’s will 
be doing their road safety awareness cycling 

training. See the letter sent out earlier this week. 
We would also like two volunteer to help us during 

this event. Please let the office know if you can 
help. Many thanks in advance. 
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Cake Friday Raffle 

Thank you for always supporting our Cake 
Raffle on Fridays. It is greatly appreciated 
and the money raised for the raffle has been 
used to buy the lovely Ukeleles. 

A lists of dates are available in reception, if 
you are able to help at all it would be greatly 
appreciated.  

The raffle raised £45 this week and the 
winner is Archie! Enjoy!!! 

      
            

Dates coming up… 
 
Monday 1st April: Visit from Horticultural Scientist 
Wednesday 3rd April: Easter Service in the Church @ 9:00am 
Friday, 5th April: Coffee Morning to raise funds for Charity after Sharing Assembly 
Wednesday 24th and Friday, 26th April: Year 5 cycling event 
Thursday, 2nd May: District Council Election – School closed to all children apart from Year 6 
 

Coffee Morning, next Friday, 5th April 
 

Mrs Fletcher is running the London Marathon 
for the charity, Together for Short Lives. The 

charity is run to support UK Children’s 
Hospices. To help her raise funds for this great 

cause, there will be a coffee morning after 
sharing assembly next Friday. 

Messy Church 
 

Yesterday Owl class went to Messy Church 
and they made lovely Easter cards. 

 

 

Happy Mother’s Day! 
 

We’ve bought an EDP with all the 
children’s Mother’s Day messages. 
If you’d like to read the children’s 
messages, please come and see it 

in the office. 
 
 

Visit from Neuro-Psychologist 
 

On Monday the children enjoyed learning about 
the human brain and how it works. They did a 
quiz at the start to see if activities like exercise, 
sleep and watching television had an effect on 
brain function. They then learned some facts 
about brain function and did the quiz again, 
with everybody learning something by the end. 
A big thank you to Adele Pacini for coming to 
talk to us about her very exciting career. 

 

 
 Easter Service Wednesday, 3rd April at 9am 

 
 There will be an Easter service next 

Wednesday at church led by Rev. Linda 
Lubba. All parents are welcome. 


